
Chesapeake Morgan Association
Spring Planning Meeting
Saturday, March 28, 2009

The planning meeting/lunch was held at the home of Rita and Gordon Snyder on 
Saturday, March 28th, 2009.  Members in attendance were Commodore George Hughes 
and Janet Hughes, Treasurer Larry Breck and Jane Breck, Charlie and Louise Solomon, 
Michelle d’Aoust and Bob Curley. Larry and Susan MacDonald and of course, Gordon 
and Rita Snyder our  hosts. 

After a great pot luck lunch Commodore Hughes called the meeting to order.  He 
mentioned that he had heard from Andy Gray, a member who lives in Florida, that we 
would be in the Chesapeake in Early May to June on his way to the Great Lakes.  He 
plans on getting in touch again.   Also that he had been unable to contact our secretary, 
Jane Chambliss.  In her absence, Susan MacDonald agreed to keep notes on the meeting 
to forward to Jane.  

Our schedule of events for the coming year was reviewed and copies will be mailed to the 
members along with dues notices.   It was agreed to keep dues at $25 a year.   Larry 
Breck reported on a bank balance of $1820.  

Rita Snyder agreed to fill the position of Vice Commodore. 

Larry Breck moved we adjourn at 4:30, seconded by Jane Breck. 


